Austin Independent School District

Dear Austin ISD Families, ‘i_._;

We realize that many students prefer to be identified by a first name that is different from their
legal first name. In Texas, upon a student’s enrollment, districts are required to record the
student’s legal name. We are ab reth8drequarel ab students 40.14056>]TJ/T1_1Tf (01 Tf 3.660 Td 0 >:
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